
St. Mary’s 

Catholic Church 
220 West Main Street 
Camden, TN 38320 
Office: 731-584-6459 
Fax: 731-707-4100 
 
Services: 
Saturday: 5:00 p.m. 
Sunday: 10:45 a.m. 
Monday & Friday: 12:00 noon 
Confessions: 
Saturday: 4:00 – 4:30 
Director of Music: 
Pam Warren 
Director of Religious Education: 
Sandy Simpson 
 

Holy Family 

Catholic Mission 
265 Cotham Drive 
Huntingdon, TN 38344 
Facebook: 
Holy Family Catholic Mission 
Mailing Address: 
220 W. Main Street 
Camden, TN 38320 
Services: 
Sunday: 8:30 a.m. 
Wed. & Thurs.: 12:00 Noon 
Confessions: 
Sunday: 7:30 – 8:00 a.m. 
Director of Music: 
Dorothy Wood 
 

Contact Information: 
Phone: 731-584-6459 
Fax: 731-707-4100 
Email: 
smchfhcatholic@gmail.com 
Web site: stmaryscamden.org 
 
Rev. Anthony Onyekwe, Pastor 
Deacon Wayne Tedford 
 
Debbie O’Bryant, Office Manager 
Office Hours: M, W, Th, F 
1:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

Ministry Schedule 

St. Mary's Catholic Church 
Weekend of 10/1/2016 
 
LECTOR 
Saturday:  Joyce Rushing 
Sunday:  Joyce King 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS 
Saturday:  
Joyce Rushing & Stacy Byrd 
Sunday:  
Sharon Place, Sharon Latendresse 
& Lois Mahoney 
 
ALTAR SERVERS 
Saturday: Seth & Zeb Masoner 
Sunday: Josh Latendresse 
 
COUNTERS 
Sunday:  Joyce King & Pat Baloga 
 
HOLY FAMILY CATHOLIC MISSION 
 
LECTOR:  Sharon Reiter  
 
GIFT BEARERS: 
Margie & Bob Simko 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS: 
Bennette Brou & Joan Reetz 
 
ALTAR SERVERS 
Wyatt Brooks 

Dates to Remember 

First Friday of the Month –  
Exposition of the Blessed Sacra-
ment. October 7, 2016. Please 
sign up for an hour of adoration 
with the Lord. 9:00 – 10:00 a.m., 
10:00 – 11:00 a.m., 11:00 a.m. – 
12 noon. 
 
First Saturday of the Month – 
October 1, 2016. This entails 
Mass at 9 AM, recitation of Scrip-
tural Rosary and adoration of the 
Blessed Sacrament. Remember 
to bring water in a container to 
be blessed.  Coffee, tea and 
donuts will be served right after 
the Mass. 
 
Adult RCIA Class 
There will be an Adult RCIA class 
starting in October.  If you know 
someone who is interested in 
learning more about the Catholic 
Faith, please contact the office, 
at 731 584-6459. 

OFFERTORY 
FOR WEEK ENDING 9/18/2016 

St. Mary's 
Family Enrollment 118 
Total Families Contributing  34 
Total Regular $ 1,288.00 
Religious Education 
Total Families Contributing  12 
Total  $ 136.00 

 
Holy Family 
Family Enrollment 52 
Total Families Contributing  12 
Total Regular $ 348.00 
Religious Education 
Total Families Contributing  6 
Total  $ 89.00 

 
TWO COLLECTIONS 

October 2, 2016 
General Offering 
Capital Campaign 

 

 



 MASS INTENTIONS 

Prayer Intentions for the Health and Recovery of our Parish Family... 

“Most loving Heart of Jesus, bring me health in body and spirit that I may serve You with all my strength. Touch gently this life 
which you have created, now and forever. Amen.” 

  

St. Mary’s:  Jim Birckhead, Jackie Ruhlman, Janet Robbearts, 
Allen York, Pat Baloga, Barbara Harrison, Barbara Taylor, Bar-
bara Krupa, Jim Simpson, Jack Leonard, Karen Johnson, Mer-
cedes Gibbons, Jim Latendresse, Hugh Conrad, Fr. Ed Byrnes, 
Raul Simoes, Roger De Angles, Tom Farrell, Joyce Parker, Bill 
Richenbach, Dan Ebeling, Larry King, Mary Brown, Ken Wilkins, 
Ray Maasen, Brian Gibbs, Diane Gibbs,  Polly Mitchell. 
 
Holy Family: Garry Korbel,  Donna Reindl, Victoria Morris, 
Delores Galloway, Sissy Munoz. 
 
For Our Extended Family:  Lucia Bertrand, friend of Roger and 
Mercedes Gibbons; Corey Gibbons, son of Roger and Mercedes 
Gibbons; Robert Vohnoutka, husband of Garry Korbel's sister; 
Donald Wilson, friends of Betty Gagnon & Barbara Taylor; family 
of Barbara Taylor;  Deacon Tom Bello, Joseph Sturdivant; Della 
Jungels, Carrie Etter’s mother; Dennis Robinson, son of  
Marilyn Miller; Barbara Elizando, daughter of Jeannette &  

Dennis White Jr. Cuascut , brother of Evelyn Ward; Billy 
Burkett, Joan Papes’ son;  Dan & Johnny Harris, father of the 
Harris Children; Matthew Ebeling, son of Dan & Jean Ebeling;  
Charles Glover; Landry Broussard, granddaughter of Joyce & 
Larry King; sisters of Betty Gagnon; Angie Beck, mother of 
Grace Garza; Brenda Boodman, friend of Mark Yatsko; Iris Ol-
guin, sister of Evelyn Ward; George Gacha & Tom Gacha, fam-
ily members of the Baloga family. 
 
For those on active duty in the military:  
Joshua Parker, grandson of Willis & Joyce Parker; David Farrell, 
son of Tom & Patty Farrell; Thomas O’Bryant III, son of Thomas 
& Debbie O’Bryant; Josh Jambard, grandson of Anne & Gil 
Jambard; Jonathan Placido, son-in-law of Hugh & Arlene Con-
rad; Austin Ellis, son of Bob Ellis, Justin Brenner, grandson of 
Brian & Diane Gibbs; Mark Smith, son-in-law of Ken & Trish 
Wilkins; Daniel Stanfill, grandson of Grady & Diana Stanfill; 
Catrina Garza, daughter of Greg & Grace Garza. 

Day Date Church Time For Requested by 

Saturday 9/24/16 St. Mary’s 5:00 PM Michael Lomax+ Esther Lomax+ 

Sunday 9/25/16 Holy Family 8:30 AM Charles Lomax+ Esther Lomax+ 

Sunday 9/25/16 St. Mary’s 10:45 AM Jim & Sandy Simpson 
Irene Marinek+ 

Your friends at St Mary’s 
Your friends at St Mary’s 

Monday 9/26/16 St. Mary’s 12 Noon Dolores Mossing+ Jim & Sandy Simpson 

Tuesday 9/27/16 NO MASS    

Wednesday 9/28/16 Holy Family 12 Noon Judy Young+ Jim & Sandy Simpson 

Thursday 9/29/16 Holy Family 12 Noon John & Barbara Kinle David Baloga 

Friday 9/30/16 St. Mary’s 12 Noon Jim and Irene Latendresse 
Norm & Joan Krug 

Baloga Family 
Baloga Family 

Saturday 10/1/16 St. Mary’s 9:00 AM Kim Zahir Tom & Debbie O’Bryant 

Saturday 10/1/16 St. Mary’s 5:00 PM Esther Lomax+ Francis Birckhead 

Sunday 10/2/16 Holy Family 8:30 AM Tom & Debbie O’Bryant Tommy & Cheri O’Bryant 

Sunday 10/2/16 St. Mary’s 10:45 AM Walter Krupa+ The Pope Children 

 



Fellowship Sunday 
What is Fellowship Sunday? On the first Sunday of each month we gather in the Parish Hall after Mass to talk, meet new members 
and enjoy each other’s company and of course, eat!  We often hear “I don’t come because I don’t or can’t bring anything.”  NOT! 
Everyone is always welcome. If you forget or can’t bring anything, come anyway! Your presence is the best thing you can bring. 
What can I do to help? Parishioners like to bring their favorite dish and/or dessert to share. Ladies Guild provides coffee, tea, juice, 
milk and water. You can always bring something as simple as a 2-liter bottle of soda. There is also a sign-up sheet on the bulletin 
board if you would like to sign up to be a hostess. We always need help.  PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR SUNDAY, OCTOBER 
2 TO JOIN US FOR FELLOWSHIP SUNDAY AFTER MASS! 
 

Parish Picnic 
St. Mary’s annual picnic will be held on Sunday, October 9 from Noon-4PM at Eva Beach State Park, rain or shine.  
Hamburgers and hotdogs will be provided and cooked by our own Mike Shelloe.  Please bring: A dish to share; Your own bever-
ages; Lawn chairs (there are some picnic tables with benches) There will be activities for the kids and bingo for the adults. COME, 
RELAX AND HAVE FUN! 

 
St. Mary’s Ladies’ Guild 
Ever wonder what goes on in the Ladies’ Guild? Interested in joining us? 
ALL ‘ladies’ of St. Mary’s aged 18 and older, are automatically members of the guild. You are always welcome to attend meetings 
which are held the second Sunday of each month after Mass. Meetings usually last about 45 minutes. There are no dues. If you 
can’t stay, ask for a copy of the minutes from the previous meeting before you leave. The guild’s current secretary, Sandy Simpson, 
will be happy to supply you with a copy. Our current President is Dr. Joyce King, Second Vice President, Beate’ Harris and Treasurer, 
Lois Mahoney. 
So just what does the Ladies’ Guild do? 
The Ladies’ Guild: 
1. Provides money for baskets to families at Thanksgiving and plays Secret Santa for the people at Good Samaritan Village at Christ-
mas.  
2. Helped to Pay for new stove and ice machine in the Fellowship Hall. 
3. Maintains the kitchen items for Fellowship Sunday and other gatherings such as the Church Dedication reception and provides 
food whenever needed.  
4. Sends sunshine cards and/or makes home visits to those who are ill. 
5. Collects for one of four nursing homes on a rotating basis and FYI Clinic every meeting. 
6. Assists the PRE with whatever is needed. 
7. Works with other churches within the community such as feeding people at Christ Café and baking for the Methodist Church. 
8. Maintains call and emails lists to contact members when necessary. 
9. Has various fund raisers to assure that money is there when needed for projects. 
These are just some of the things that keep the Ladies’ Guild busy. Please consider joining us at one of our meetings. We need you, 
your ideas and participation to further support our many ministries. THE NEXT LADIES’ GUILD MEETING WILL BE SUNDAY, OCTO-
BER 16, AFTER MASS. 
 

Ladies’ Guild Fundraiser 
The Ladies’ Guild is taking donations, (3 tickets for $1), for a reversible rag quilt. The quilt is on display in the Parish Hall. Material 
for the quilt was donated by Jackie and Steve Ruhlman and made by Fran Birckhead. Please check downstairs after any Mass for 
information and to make your donation. The quilt will be given away the Sunday before Thanksgiving. 

ST. MARY’S NEWS 

Holy Family's Fellowship Sunday  
Holy Family's Fellowship Sunday will be October 2, right after the 8:30 Mass.  Our host are, Don & Donna Reindel  and Emilie Straw-
ser.  Please bring your favorite breakfast dish to share.   
 
Next year, the Holy Family Bible Study Group will be studying the Book of Revelation.  We will be using Jeff Cavins study set which 
includes viewing a DVD, reading corresponding Bible chapters and completing the optional study guide.  This new class will start up 
in January 2017.  Deacon Wayne facilitates these sessions which meet immediately following the 8:30 a.m. Sunday mass, with the 
exception of the first Sunday of each month (Hospitality Sunday).  If you are interested in joining our group, please contact Deacon 
Wayne.  

HOLY FAMILY NEWS 



IN OTHER NEWS 

Holy Cross Church Paris, Tennessee is sponsoring an Oktoberfest on Saturday, October 1, 2016 at the Henry 
County Fairgrounds, 517 Royal Oak Drive, Paris .  It begins at 10:00 am.  There will be German & Mexican 
meals, Brats and  Steak Sandwiches, Hot Dogs, Hamburgers, Funnel Cakes, Cotton Candy and Pop Corn.  Si-
lent Auction, Cake Sale, Games, Petting Zoo, Arts & Crafts, Business Exhibitors, Pony Rides, Camel Rides, Face 
Painting, Pumpkin Painting and Entertainment.  There will be door prizes of $500, $300 and $200that  will be 
called at 7:00 PM you do not have to be present to win.  For more information go to our website:  holycross-
paris.org     Please join us and enjoy the fun. 
 
A Mass for the installation of the Most Reverend Martin Holley as the fifth 
bishop of the Catholic Diocese of Memphis in Tennessee will be held at 2 
p.m. on October 19 at the Cook Convention Center, 255 N Main Street, Mem-
phis. All are welcome. To RSVP, go to Eventbrite “MEMOCT19”. No tickets 
are being given out and seating is open. Consider carpooling from parishes as 
parking may be limited due to multiple events on Oct 19 taking place in and 
around the convention center. For more information call 901-373-1200. 

 
Installation Ceremony of Bishop David, "Martin" D Holley 
Father Patrick Hirtz of St. Andrews Parish in Lexington, is charting a bus to 
Memphis for the installation ceremony of Bishop David, "Martin" D Holley, 
October 19, 2016 at the Cook Convention Center, in downtown Memphis.  
The bus is available for $22.00 per person, and lunch is going to be at Rizzo's 
for $12.00.  If you are interested please contact the office at 731 584-6495. 

 
 
Father David Graham, Pastor of St. Mary's Jackson is announcing: 
 
A Farewell Reception for Bishop Terry Steib will be at St. Mary's, Jackson, TN Sat-
urday, October 8th from 10:00 AM to 12:00 Noon.  All parishioners in the Jack-
son Deanery are welcome to attend. 
 
 
 

Archbishop Arthur Roche is coming to Memphis from the Vatican on Thursday October 6, 2016, at 7 p.m. to 
St. Louis Catholic Church in Memphis, TN. Archbishop Roche is the next speaker in the 2016 Lumen Civitatis 
Jubilee Year of Mercy series. His talk is entitled "Mercy and the Spiritual Life" and will complement the Lenten 
presentation on "The Jesus Prayer in the Year of Mercy" given earlier this year by John Michael Talbot. To reg-
ister go to  http://bit.ly/2clVV8X. Please register early as a capacity crowd expected and is seating limited. 
Archbishop Arthur Roche was appointed in 2012 by Pope Benedict XVI to serve as Secretary of the Congrega-
tion for Divine Worship and the Discipline of the Sacraments at the Vatican. He is also a member of the Pon-
tifical Council for Culture, to which he was named by Pope Francis in 2014. 
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